FLEMINGTON SCHOOL

Wednesday 3rd September Week 8 - Term 3 - 2025

Our Vision:

"To inspire confident, resilient and innovative learners to be successful in a fast changing world."

2 Rotohiwi Road RD2 Waipukurau 4282.

Telephone 8554860

Email office@flemington.school.nz or principal@flemington.school.nz

Website www.flemington.school.nz

Principal: Phil Bourke Ph 8558462 BOT Presiding Member: Tom Paget 0279158387

Internet Bank Account Number: Westpac Bank 03 0779 0144402 00 -with reference ie camp, lunches, levies etc



RISE

Respect - Integrity - Success - Empathy

DATES TO REMEMBER: .

- 3rd Sept: School Production 6pm at CHB College Hall
- 10th Sept: Year 5-6 Mathletics Waipukurau
- 16th Sept: HB Cross Country A&P Showgrounds Hastings
- 17th Sept: Year 7 & 8 Technology (afternoon)
- 17th Sept: Year 7 & 8 Mathletics Hastings
- 18th Sept: CHB Rippa Tournament Waipawa
- 19th Sept: TOD with a Maths Focus School is Closed Last Day Term 3

All dates are loaded or will be loaded onto the eTap calendar - which is in the @School App.

Duty Person - Brooke Edgecombe

FRIDAY 5th LUNCH MENU

Menu – Pie

ATTACHMENTS
Pet Day programme

Kia ora koutou katoa

We have had a couple of days in at the College putting the final touches on our production. The College have been really helpful in accommodating us over the last couple of days with some rearranging of the classes in the drama room, access to their sound and visual resources and great help from Lomi in the music department. We have also had some awesome help from 3 Year 12 students, Max, Wal and Luke, who have been running the sound and lighting systems for us – setting up microphones, lights and the music. They are also giving up their own time to manage the systems for our performance tonight – it is really appreciated. Once again we can't say how much we appreciate the work and time Jo Paget has put into it all so the kids can have the best experience as possible – she has been widely supported by Mrs Cosgrove and whaea Sonia who has been sowing up a storm at home making a heap of black capes for the kids – THANK YOU ALL.

One again the kids did an amazing job of supporting Daffodil Day with their great costumes, colour and donations.

Acknowledging the struggles many, many families/whanau go through when cancer visits does give comfort and every bit helps. Anyway, we are looking forward to seeing everyone tonight and have a great rest of the week and weekend. The Flemington Hall Committee had a very successful community fun Quiz night on Saturday, with lots of laughs and fun had by all – It is great to have these community events just focused on getting together. **Phil**



SCHOOL PRODUCTION – 'A Fairy Tale Fiasco'

CHILDREN TO BE AT THE COLLEGE HALL AT 5.20PM

This is the one performance night – Free entry, all friends and whanau are welcome!

- Date: TONIGHT! Wednesday 3rd September
- Time: Show starts 6pmWhere: CHB College Hall

CHB RIPPER RUGBY TOURNAMENT – YEARS 3-8

When: Thursday 18th September 9.30am-2pm

Where: Coronation Park, Waipawa.

Who: Yr 3-8 students who wish to take part.

Please complete the permission slip available on the @school App for this event so teams and transport lists can be

finalised. Team lists will be sent our next week.

Good Citizens







Hetty King

For being successful member of school and always having a positive attitude

Lily Taylor

For being a great role model and putting a super effort into the production singing

Patch de Lautour

For being kind and respectful to others in the playground

TRAINEE TEACHER - LEANNE HUTCHINSON

We have had the pleasure of hosting Leanne Hutchinson over the last few weeks in her last teaching practicum before she graduates at the end of the year. She has had an awesome time in Ngahape with Jess and Geordie and has learnt lots from them and everything else that happens in the school. Leanne is a very dedicated trainee and applied for and was awarded a



scholarship from **Teach NZ** - the **Kupe Scholarship**. One of a few out of the many hundreds that applied – A great achievement. It is her last week with us next week and that is cut short as she heads down to Wellington to receive her scholarship award. Leanne should be very proud of this achievement in recognition for all the hard work and commitment she has put in over the last 3 years of study – returning to fulltime tertiary study after being out of the education system for some is a great achievement in itself let alone gaining this scholarship – so huge congratulations Leanne and we wish you all the best for your future teaching career.

The Kupe Scholarship is described as embodying the spirit of the great discoverer — bringing energy, enthusiasm, intellect, and pride in representing whānau on the journey to learn and grow.

PET DAY - Friday 10th October

This is in the first week of Term 4 – Jess and Geordie have been beavering away getting this all sorted – Thank you. Outline of the day: A poster with more information is also attached.

Children will compete in age groups: Junior (Yr 1-3), Intermediate (Yr 4-6), Senior (Yr 7-8)

Schedule

- 9.00am Parents/Caregivers arrive and set up, ready for a 9.30 start
- 9.30am Welcome.
- 9.45am Classes commence
 - Junior classes start first in each category followed by intermediate, and senior.
- 12noon Prize Giving
- Spot prizes awarded drawn names
- Most points sashes awarded
- Day is wound up and everyone heads home

The Creative Section

Not compulsory and to be done in children's own time. Due in to school by October 8th. Judged the day prior to the Pet Day. Certificates awarded - Displayed in Rotohiwi

- Photo Competition
- Art work
- Diarv

TEA TOWEL FUNDRAISER 2025 – Pre-orders are open!

It's been 5 years since we have done our tea towel fundraiser so we are due to do it again!

These tea towels feature a collection of each pupil's self-drawn portrait printed on the tea towel.

They make great gifts and are easily mailed to relatives, even overseas. The tea towels look great and are long lasting mementos of your children's younger days. Not to mention that they are great for drying dishes!

By purchasing a tea towel(s) you are not only receiving a great keepsake or gift, you are also helping fundraise for our school, how easy!

The price per towel is \$15 for 1, \$20 for 2 and \$10 each after that!

The tea towel print run is limited and orders close Friday 19th September so jump onto the @school app and get your pre-order in now!

Payments are to be made to the PFG Bank Account 03 0779 0201585 00 *note this is NOT our school account.

MUD RUN 2025!

Ticket sales are now open for our 2025 major fundraiser – the MUD RUN!! Like and share our Mud Run posts on Facebook to spread the word and sell tickets – much cheaper to purchase in advance!

'Gotcha!' Awards

Students caught displaying the school values in the playground



Penny Johnston



Emily Haswell



Henry Russell



Bella Carter

MUD RUN AUCTIONS

These are a welcome and fun addition to our Mud Run fundraising efforts. We auction anything and everything from gardening tidy-up's to overnight stays in baches, baking, fishing rods, restaurant vouchers, sun umbrella's and power tools. We are now on the hunt for items for this year's event – all ideas and items are welcome, big or small. These will be auctioned on the 32 Auctions site and advertised on Facebook.

If anyone has any great ideas for auction items or knows anyone that might be keen on sponsorship, then please contact or Gretchen King on 021 668 970 or on messenger.

